Nurses Conference
25 - 26 July 2024

Lighting the

FUTURE

ANNUAL NURSES CONFERENCE
TOGETHER TOWARDS TOMORROW

We warmly invite you to participate in our upcoming conference.

In the future it is said that lighting is expected to be increasingly used to
promote the health and well-being of the occupants of spaces. The technical
term used for this new trend, is biophilic lighting - a term that refers to
incorporating the healing characteristics of the natural elements of nature
such as sunlight, green plants, or water.

While all our healthcare and educational institutions are not yet able to do so,
we are aware that good nurses and teachers can contribute to the
well-being of their clients.

Take up your torch and join us at the CSIR International Convention Centre,
Pretoria for our annual Lighting the Future Conference for nurses and
midwives where we will work together towards a better tomorrow for our
patients and students.

Speakers

Early Bird registration
Registration and Payment due by 26 April 2024

FPNL or NEA Members:
25 July 2024 - Conference Day | (R1 575.00)
26 July 2024 - Conference Day 2 (R1 575.00)
25 - 26 July - Full conference (R3 015.00)

Non-members:
25 July 2024 - Conference Day | (R1 800.00)
26 July 2024 - Conference Day 2 (R1 800.00)
25 - 26 July - Full conference (R3 510.00)

REGISTER HERE '

Accommodation and directions here

Call for Abstracts

For registration related queries, contact us at:
conference@medixeed.com


https://medixeed.com/lighting-the-future-2024/registration/
https://medixeed.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/CSIR-Directions-and-Accommodation-Options-Nurses-Conference-2024.pdf
https://form.jotform.com/eduXeed/call-for-abstracts-together-towards
mailto:conference@medixeed.com

